
OPEN HOUSE

The University Center is located on the College of the Canyons’ Valencia campus and is best accessed via University Center Drive, the southernmost 
campus entrance on Rockwell Canyon Road. Parking in campus parking lots 13, 14, and 15 will be free during the open house event.

For more information visit our website at cocuniversitycenter.com, 
email universitycenter@canyons.edu or call (661)362-3787.

Stop by to see all that we have to offer at the 
Dr. Dianne G. Van Hook University Center!

Join us for an exclusive Open House event at the 
Dr. Dianne G. Van Hook University Center, where you’ll discover 

unparalleled spaces designed to elevate every occasion.

WED, APRIL 24 • 4 – 7pm

Join us at the Open 
House to tour various 
event, conference, 
and meeting spaces.

Are you looking for the perfect venue to host your next meeting, conference, or event?

Look no further!

https://www.canyons.edu/administration/universitycenter/

